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Date of issue Apr. 15, 2019 

Subject:  Discontinue Notice of LED Backlight       
 

As part of an ongoing effort to offer the most appropriate solutions to user interface technology 

applications, Lumex is making the decision to discontinue the following part numbers from our 

current product offering: 

 

SSB-CEL12849UPGW 

SSB-CEL130113UWW 

SSB-CEL2417SUGC 

SSB-CEL2718UWW 

SSB-CEL5012UWW 

SSB-CEL6619UWW/A 

SSB-CEL8040UWW 

SSB-CEL9168UWW 

SSB-COB6217GW 

SSB-COB6323SIW 

SSB-COB6527GW 

SSB-COB7250GW 

SSB-DL6613UWC/B 

SSB-DL5216GC 

SSB-DL6028GC 

SSB-CER7134UWW-2 

LCD-S3X1M60EF-1I 

 

LTB：May. 30, 2019 

 

As there is no direct replacement for this product, please contact Lumex Technical Specialists for 

customer support to transition any customers you might have to a new product.  

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact your Lumex representative for more information. 

 

(END of the EOL) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Lumex Product Management Team  


